December 3, 2004   
                                          Accounts Payable Payment Schedule
Due to the TechFIM processing schedule during the holiday season, the last day for payment vouchers to be processed will be Wednesday, December 22nd.  This will be the last day for checks to cut before Christmas on local accounts.  Checks will be mailed on Thursday, December 23rd.
Payment vouchers entered on the 23rd of December will be mailed on Tuesday, December 28th.
All other payment vouchers entered from December 28th through January 3rd will not cut a check until the nightly run on Monday, January 3rd.  Checks will be mailed on Tuesday, January 4th.
If you have a specific request regarding a payment deadline, contact Accounts Payable as soon as possible. 

